Ehm Christian College

6 December 2024
Farewell Assembly for Mr Burton
Kia ora parents/ caregivers

We have a farewell assembly for Mr. Burton at our Botany Campus next Wednesday morning - 11th

December 2024. Please make arrangements to drop your child at our BOTANY Campus by 8.30am.

Bus students should please get off the bus at Botany Campus and not at Golflands Campus.

Y1-6: Mrs Groenewald will be in front of the church entrance to direct students to classrooms, where

they can leave their bags. They will then be ushered into the main auditorium for the assembly.

Y7-10: Students will assemble in the Botany church chapel and leave their bags there. They will then

be ushered into the main auditorium for the assembly.

After the event, students will all return to the Golflands Campus by bus.

Thank you in advance for doing this.

Kind regards

Mrs Mandy Heim

Deputy Principal Middle Years

Mrs Brieta Groenewald

Deputy Principal Junior Years



